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W I T H  F O N D



Dear <<FIRST NAME>>, 

Greetings from Concordia University, St. Paul, where we 
celebrate that God calls each of us by name and we are His as 
we live, learn, and serve together as a university community 
(Isaiah 43:1b).

Each of us remembers loved ones who have made a profound 
impact on our lives and have gone before us. Last year, you 
made a gift to CSP in memory of <<LOVED ONE>>. Thank 
you for making this generous gift in their memory.

Today, I invite you to consider another gift in honor of this 
special individual that will provide even more life-changing 
opportunities for CSP students. To make your gift, please use 
the form and envelope enclosed, or visit one.csp.edu/memorial 
to do so online. Thank you for considering this opportunity to 
continue your loved one’s legacy.

Sincerely,

Rev. Dr. Brian L. Friedrich, BA ‘79 
President

“It is not length of life, but depth of life.”
R A L P H  WA L D O  E M E R S O N


